
 

 

Year 13 PPE Exam Protocols 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Today year 13 started their final pre-pupil examination series before the A level exams 
commence next term.  This is a perfect opportunity not only for our students to gain an 
understanding of their current academic position but also for the students to learn what it 
takes to be ‘exam ready’. 

The first exams took place today and a number of the students were not ‘exam ready’.  Over 
the weekend, we would be grateful if you could run through the exam rules below with your 
child so that they are exam ready for next week. 

Exam rules: 

 Phones off and in bags 
 Watches off 
 Pencil case must be clear and with no markings 
 Water bottles must be transparent and label/marking free 
 No sunglasses 
 No hoods or hoodies 

Failure to follow the rules above could result in students being disqualified from their exams. 

Thank you for your support with reinforcing this message. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


